
 

July 3, 2017 

To: 
City of Milwaukee 
Office of the City Clerk 
Jim Owczarski 
City Hall Room 205 
200 E. Wells St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for construction of a sunken garage in 
the basement of 2105 E. Lafayette Place in the North Point South Historic District for David 
Quadracci. 
 
Dear Mr. Owczarski- 
 
We are requesting an appeal to the Historic Preservation Commission decision at the meeting of 
June 12th, 2017 to deny the application listed above.  Please advise as to the meeting date and time. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Brian Witteman, AIA 
Architect- Deep River Partners, Ltd. (owner’s agent) 
 
  


